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De Pere holiday garbage/recycling collection schedule outlined 

De Pere, Wis. - Due to Christmas and New Years holidays, the City of De Pere Public Works office will 
be closed on Dec. 24 and 25, 2018, as well as Jan. 1, 2019.  Garbage and recycling collection will still be 
offered at various times throughout this holiday stretch, so residents should please make note of the 
following schedule.  

Week of December 24-28, 2018 

Monday— December 24                             Monday routes will be collected 

Tuesday— December 25                             HOLIDAY—CLOSED 

Wednesday— December 26                        Tuesday routes will be collected 

Thursday— December 27                            Wednesday routes will be collected 

Friday— December 28                                 Thursday routes will be collected 

Week of Dec. 31, 2018, and Jan. 1-4, 2019 

Monday—December 31                                Monday routes will be collected 

Tuesday—January 1                                     HOLIDAY—CLOSED 

Wednesday—January 2                                Tuesday routes will be collected 

Thursday—January 3                                    Wednesday routes will be collected 

Friday—January 4                                         Thursday routes will be collected 

We ask all residents to cooperate by placing their garbage and recycling at the curb by 6:30 a.m., as crews 
CANNOT be sent back to those locations where garbage and recycling was not placed out early enough for 
collection.  

Overflow: Garbage overflow pick-up is Dec. 26, 27, 28 and 31. There will be another round of overflow pick-
up on Jan. 2, 3, 4 and 7. All extra bags must be set away from container so they do not interfere with the 
automated collection process. 

Curbside Christmas Tree Collection will begin on Wednesday, Jan. 2, through Friday, Jan. 11, 2019.  Please 
remove plastic bags and decorations from trees before placing the trees at the curb for 
collection. Residents may also bring the trees to the compost site located on Rockland Road.  Please 
contact the City of De Pere Public Works Department at (920) 339-4060 if you have any questions. 

Thank you and have a SAFE Holiday! - City of De Pere Department of Public Works. 
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